

## Dear Parents,

I am delighted to extend a warm welcome to you and your child as we embark on an exciting journey together at Mt. Olive Lutheran Preschool. As the Director of our Lutheran Preschool, I am thrilled to have the privilege of guiding your child's early education and development.

Our commitment to providing a nurturing, inclusive, and faith-based environment is at the heart of everything we do. We believe in fostering a love for learning, embracing diversity, and instilling values that will shape your child's character for years to come.

Our dedicated team of educators is passionate about creating a safe and engaging space for your child to explore, learn, and grow. We understand the unique needs of young learners and are dedicated to tailoring our curriculum to ensure each child reaches their full potential.

## At Mt. Olive, you can expect:

- 1. Faith-Based Education: We integrate Lutheran values into our curriculum, helping your child develop a strong moral foundation.
- 2. Experienced Educators: Our teachers are experienced and committed to providing a high-quality education that nurtures both academic and personal growth.
- 3. Play-Based Learning: We believe that play is essential for a child's development. Our classrooms are designed to encourage exploration and creativity.
- 4. Parent Involvement: We value open communication and collaboration with parents. Your involvement in your child's education is encouraged and welcomed.
- 5. A Caring Community: We are more than just a school; we are a community. Your child will have the opportunity to build lasting friendships in a supportive environment.

I invite you to explore our preschool, meet our staff, and discover the enriching experiences we offer. Together, we will make your child's early years memorable and meaningful.

If you have any questions or need assistance with the enrollment process, please do not hesitate to reach out to our administrative team. We are here to assist you every step of the way.

Thank you for entrusting us with the privilege of nurturing your child's growth and development. We look forward to a wonderful year filled with joy, learning, and growth.

God's blessings,

Mrs. Sego

Director, Mt. Olive Lutheran Preschool